From: Sarah Blossom

To: Christine Brown
Subject: FW: it has been a year already and so little progress
Date: Tuesday, July 02, 2013 2:25:34 PM

> From: islandsvcs@aol.com

> Subject: it has been a year already and so little progress

> Date: Fri, 21 Dec 2012 11:03:58 -0800

> To: dward981@comcast.net; smbonkowski@yahoo.com; blossoms49@hotmail.com
>

> This is the reason you need to take action now if you still hold your beliefs. Do not let
staff and city mgr drag this out. If a cost comparison will not yield your desired result
because City continues to believe they need to micromanage the utility no matter who
manages them than you just need to say enough. We are prepared to make a decision
now. UAC will cooperate to that end if you just tell me what you need.

>

> Arlene

>

> Happy New Year

> Our next meeting is Jan 2
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